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Messages: Next Week:

● Thank you to everyone who has donated old toys, games or small
world toys for the children to use during breakfast club and sunset
clubs.  If you have any further donations, please send them to the
office - thank you :)

● 19.01.23 - Y6 -
https://greentopschool.co.uk/y6-sats-maths-drop-in-mr-mu
mbys-classroom/

● 20.01.23 - Staff day 5 - school closed
● 23.01.23 - Staff day 6 - school closed

Here are our dates for spring 1 term:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/spring-one-diary-dates/

Shout outs: Beautiful Work: Blog of the week:

A big shout out to these girls for their fabulous
home learning!

https://greentopschool.co.uk/mayas-missio
n/

We are so proud of you Maya!
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Expedition: Crew:

In Year 5/6 we have fully immersed ourselves in our new and
exciting expedition. This week we have been working as scientists,
developing our knowledge of light. We discovered that light actually
travels in straight lines! Using this knowledge, we then linked this to
shadows and how they are formed through the absence of light.
Finally, we looked at the human eye and how it worked. Believe it or
not, the eye has more than 2 million working parts! ‘Eye’ can’t
believe it!

Well done to all children who completed their Student Led
Conferences. The children worked hard in their academic crew
sessions to prepare for their conferences and it certainly showed
with their confidence in sharing their beautiful work from Autumn
term. This week, the children have reflected on their academic
performance and have made personal pledges that will help them
further develop their HOWLs of ‘work hard, be kind and get smart’.
Finally, it has been wonderful to see phase community meetings
resume this week following the Christmas festivities. I have seen
many yellow t-shirts this week in and around school!

Message from ‘The Friend’s of GT’: Our next coffee afternoon: Weekly lunch menus:

We are collecting Christmas jumpers and
costumes to save for next year, please leave
them at the office.

Any dress up costumes would be welcome to
support upcoming events such as number day in
February and World book day in March.  The
Christmas jumper shop was a huge success, we
would love to help by supporting other events
too!

Our next event will be our spring disco on
Thursday 9th February.  More information to
follow.

Our next coffee afternoon is taking place
during our maths week and our learning
council will join us to play maths games!
02/02/23
2pm - 3pm
3pm - 4pm

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1abrgIwf4SSzLL
maqDrm44l5IKuU7jOjR/view?usp=sharing

Reminders:

● Doors will continue to open from 8:30am and will be closing them at 8:45am so that we can start our crew sessions on time.  It is important that
children arrive at school on time everyday.
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● Should you wish to access our sunset club this week, you can book by contacting Mrs Dewsnap: sunset@greentopschool.org . Please include the
following details: name, teacher, any allergies/dietary requirements, days required and a Contact number. Sunset club runs from 4pm to 5:30pm
daily at £5 per day which should be paid in advance via ParentPay.

More beautiful work!
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